® Q

Albrecht, Lucy

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Waters, Jeff T.

Monday, December 17, 2007 4:01 PM
Albrecht, Lucy

FW: PF inspection OCD 07 221

Facility’s response to CO.

Jeff Waters
FDEP-CD
Solid & Hazardous Waste

407.893

3328

SC 325.2312

From: Victor SanAugustin [mailto:vsanagustin@perma-fix.com]

Sent: F

riday, December 07, 2007 4:29 PM

To: Wykoff, Roxa
Cc: Waters, Jeff T.; Albrecht, Lucy
Subject: RE: PF inspection OCD 07 221

We received the email below and attachment.

Victor S

an Agustin

Perma-Fix of Orlando, Inc.
cell 407/341-3351

From: Wykoff, Roxa [mailto:Roxa.Wykoff@dep.state.fl.us]
Sent: Friday, December 07, 2007 4:16 PM

To: vsanagustin@perma-fix.com

Cc: Waters, Jeff T.; Albrecht, Lucy

Subject: PF inspection OCD 07 221

Dear Mr. San Agustin,
Attached is an Adobe Acrobat version of the Inspection Report from the Central District of the Florida
Department of Environmental Protection.

Please inform us of receipt of this document within three (3) business days by clicking the ‘Reply All
button or via e-mail at: jjeff.t. waters@dep.state fl.us or by phone: 407.893.3328

This email is an alternative to a hard copy being sent through the United States Postal Service. You
will need Adobe Acrobat to view the attachment.

A free viewer is available at http://www.adobe.com/.

If you would still like to have a hard copy sent to you, please e-mail your request to me.

Thank you,

Roxa Wykoff, Staff Assistant/Document Management Center

On behalf of; Jeff T. Waters, Case Manager

Hazardous Waste Section, DEP, Central District

407.893.3328

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Michael W.
Sole is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you.
Please take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP
Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for completing the survey.
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